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representatives of First Nations and aboriginal communities: 
 

• Chief Doug McKenzie – Teme-Augama Anishnabai First Nation 
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Over the period of two years, the various comittees met numerous times with meetings during the 
day and PAC meetings in the evening.  A significant commitment of personal time was made by 
members of the PAC and representatives of First Nations to participate in these meetings which 
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the people of Ontario. 


